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Dear Parents, 

In each one of us there is a hidden writer who wants to be expressive. 

You are most welcome to ignite the writer within you and your child through our *English Newsletter* about 

to be launched exclusively for you. 

Please share your and your wards' self composed articles, jokes, poems, stories, life experiences on the 

editorial mail ID for publication. 

Points to follow - 

1) The article should be self composed and in English. 

2) The article should be typed in font Times New Roman, size 12, shared on word document. 

3) The writer's full name, Ward's name and class should be mentioned at the end of the write up. 

4) The last date of submission is 10/5/22, Tuesday. 

5) A photograph of the parent and ward should be attached in the same mail in jpeg format. 

Mail ID - 

  

EDITORIALBOARD@balbharati.org 

  

Thank you 

Editorial Team 

 

mailto:EDITORIALBOARD@balbharati.org

